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Urgent. 
Dated 19

th
 December, 2018. 

To, 

The Managing Director, 

Odisha State Civil Supplies Corporation Ltd, 

C/2, Nayapalli, 

Bhubaneswar-751012. 

 

Sir, 

  Sub: Request for a standard “format for guarantor”. 

 

 First of all, we would like to thank your honour for considering our request 

for relaxation of security norms of defaulting Custom Millers for participation 

during current KMS 2018-19. This will help them to save their units from getting 

sick and this will also give a boost to the ongoing paddy procurement in our State. 

 

 As per OSCSC Letter No.19223 Dt.17.12.18, millers in default on account of 

detected shortage are allowed to participate during 2
nd

 year with security norms of 

1:4 ratios subject to furnishing a guarantor for the amount exceeding the security 

equivalence. However, the district offices are not sure about the format of 

guarantor as well as how to arrive at the amount of security equivalence. 
 

 We therefore, most humbly suggest that in the interest of maintaining 

uniformity by all the districts, a suitable format of guarantee may be prescribed 

from the Head Office alongwith sample calculations to arrive at the amount of 
security equivalence for proper implementation at district level. An early action in 

the matter is earnestly requested to enable re-generation of SAS and MAS by 

converting security ratio to 1:4 against existing 1:1 ratio to give a boost to the lifting 

of paddy by the millers. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Copy to: Commissioner-cum-Secretary, 

      FS & CW Dept, Odisha. 

 

(Santosh Kr. Agrawal), 

Chairman. 

 

 


